
 

Dear Parents and 

Friends of the School, 
 

Once again, thank you 

for your support during these uncertain 

times. The children enjoy being back at 

school and I am sure you are also pleased 

they are at school. I would like to 

acknowledge the staff again for their 

outstanding work in delivering distance 

learning programmes. Like you, I wait with 

anticipation to see what the Prime Minister 

will announce on the 14th September 

regarding COVID -19 Levels which will come 

into effect 11.59pm 16 September. 

Until then, parents are asked to remain on 

the bottom courts or the bottom of the 

driveway before and after school.  

We do have some events happening soon, 

including tomorrow's Cross Country, Speech 

Finals and Friday’s assembly. Due to the 

current restrictions, parents are not allowed 

on site to watch these events. Room 14s 

assembly item will be streamed live on our 

Facebook Page soon after 9.10am. 

I would like to thank all the families that 

recently paid their school donations. This 

was very much appreciated and supports 

your child’s learning.  

If your child has a cup from last year we 

would appreciate it if this was returned as 

soon as possible please. Thank you. 

Finally, thanks for teaching your children 

hygiene etiquette around coughing, sneezing 

Principal’s  

Comments:  

  
Newsletter 10  September 2020 

and the importance of washing their hands. 

This makes a big difference to the health of 

their friends and staff. 
 

Bruce Cunningham 

PRINCIPAL 

TERM DATES 2020 

Term 3 Mon 20 Jul—Fri 25 Sep 

Term 4 Mon 12 Oct—Tue 15 Dec  

Upcoming Events 

Friday 11 Sep        Assembly with R14.  

Friday 25 Sep        Assembly with R15. Last day of Term 3 

Monday 12 Oct     First day of Term 4 

TERM DATES 2021 

Term 1 Thu 4 Feb - Fri 16 Apr 

Term 2 Mon 3 May - Fri 9 Jul 

Term 3 Mon 26 Jul - Fri 1 Oct 

Term 4 Mon 18 Oct - Thu 16 Dec 


